
PRECAUTIONARY BOIL 
ORDER - NO  

LONGER REQUIRED

Please call (847) 923-6612 
if you have any questions.

DATE:  

TO: Resident

FROM: Schaumburg Utility Services Superintendent

A water system repair occurred, and it was necessary to shut 
down the water main to make the repairs. Repairs 
are complete, and the necessary flushing and purification 
verification steps have also been completed. Water samples 
have been confirmed to be free of coliform bacteria by a 
certified laboratory. You may return to normal use of your 
water service. 




